
Register your PV system
City of Cape Town is proud to be a leader in SSEG, with over 24 MVA of registered 
solar PV, contributing to a greener, cleaner city. Register your system now for a 
safe and equitable electricity grid.

Make yours a safe and legal PV system

•   By law, all small-scale embedded 
     generation (SSEG) systems must be 
     authorised by the City of Cape Town

•   Register for authorisation by 
     28 February 2019 to avoid additional      
     service fees and possible 
     electricity disconnection

•   Go to www.capetown.gov.za/solarPV
     for registration details and 
     www.savingelectricity.org.za 
     for further information on solar PV

Protect your 
household 

from electrical 
fires and 
electrical 

shock.

Minimise risk
to electricity 
staff working 

on the grid. Severe 
shocks from 

illegally connected 
SSEG could lead 

to death. 

Maintain 
power quality 

and load 
management.

 
Pay for your use 

of the grid.

CONNECTING WITHOUT APPROVAL IS 
ILLEGAL AND DANGEROUS

Illegally connected systems could compromise the safety 
of your family, our family and the electricity grid.

All new and existing PV systems must 
be authorised by the City of Cape Town

Go to www.capetown.gov.za/solarPV to find out how to register your system


